
Mary Poppins with the Erie Philharmonic 
811 State St, Erie PA 

  

 
 
On Sunday, April 10th at 3:00 PM the Neighborhood Art House has been 
invited to attend the original supercalifragilisticexpialidocious Disney family 
favorite Mary Poppins with the Philharmonic performing live throughout the 
entire feature film.  
 
Please Note: Everyone is required to show proof of COVID-19 vaccination (14 days 
post final shot) or a negative test (PCR test within 72 hours of performance or antigen 
test within 24 hours of performance) upon arrival. 

  
 

You are asked to be at the Warner Theater by 2:30 to collect your tickets 
(811 State St, Erie, PA).  A parent must accompany their youth.  

 All seats are reserved.  
 
 

** There is a limited number of tickets, and we cannot guarantee that you 
will receive tickets.  Tickets are offered first come first serve and we will 
notify you if you have been selected to receive tickets. REQUESTED 
TICKETS (limit 4 per family):  
 

___1___# Adult        ______# Art House Students only 
 
 
 

                                             
Name of adult attending and picking up tickets    Phone Number 
 
 
 

Name(s) of Art House students attending  
 
 
Please only order if you are going to attend this performance. **If 
unforeseen circumstances make you unable to attend the show, please let 
us know ASAP by calling (814)455-5508 so we can share the tickets with 
another family.  
 


